
Welcome

to the 2023 

STATE

OF THE 

CHAMBER



Established in 1961, the Chamber is committed to 
developing and maintaining a vital and thriving economy. 

We exist to create partnerships and opportunities
that ensure South County businesses prosper.



2022 HIGHLIGHTS 
• Opened The Launch Pad in Grover Beach
• Hired a New CEO
• Contracted with Workforce Development

to manage business grants in South County
• Contracted with Grover Beach

on a “Buy Loyal” program
• Managed Arroyo Grande TBID
• Took Over Marketing and Social Media Content 

Creation for Visit Grover Beach
• Started remodel and reopened

the South County Regional Center
• Graduated Leadership Class III
• Managed the California Welcome Center 



Additional 2022 Highlights:

2022 
Gross Income

$931,910.29

2022 Expenses

$769,577.66

Dollars Spent Locally

$679.246.01

Dollars Spent Outside of the Area
$90,331.65

Net Income

$162,332.63

$90,000 will go to 
replenish reserves 

spent during 
COVID
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NEW
in 2023

STRATEGIC IMPERATIVES

• Be the CHAMPION for economic prosperity

in South SLO County

• Serve as a CATALYST for businesses who create the jobs 

that strengthen our communities

• CONVENE leaders and influencers, goods, and services 

by building a strong network of leaders and 

professionals.

• Strengthen the Chamber’s operational foundation to 
ensure growth and sustainability



NEW
in 2023

OBJECTIVES

• Focus on quality. Evaluate and reimagine our program and event offerings to meet 

with the needs and interests of our members

• Develop customizable communication tools that allow members to receive 

information based on interests and preferences

• Create a strategic marketing and communications plan that includes incorporating 

Spanish translations

• Host CEO-to-CEO Roundtables

• Host Roundtables that are industry specific

• Evaluate service models that increase our ability to meet member needs 

• Enhance programming to improve our business environment

• Organize programs that expand our network for tomorrow’s leaders
• Create Business Advocacy Task Force to Establish Papers

• Continue to grow and build with regional partnerships

• Chamber Image/Rebranding/Website

• Form our 501(c)(3) foundation

• Continue regional efforts to ensure more services for the business    

community

• Look for investments in services that will provide education, tools, and 

resources to ensure strong economic growth in the region



Thank you for joining us today at our first 
State of the Chamber address

We are proud to serve the business communities of
Arroyo Grande, Avila Beach, Grover Beach, Nipomo,  

Oceano, and Pismo Beach
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